Lecturer Affairs		May 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]May 19 meeting Addendum to Final Report 2016-17:
Attendees: Linda Dawson (Chair), Libi Sundermann, Jeremy Davis, Alison Cardinal, Haley Skipper, James Liner, DC Grant (absent)
Purpose of this meeting was to tie up loose ends for the year and solicit additional questions to be addressed next year.
Status of existing work was collected and posted on the FA template.
The following list was formulated as possible issues for Lecturer Affairs to address next year.
· Compensation for Part-time participants - Ask Faculty Assembly
· Send LA minutes to all lecturers
· Handbook for lecturers was discussed as needed as well as part-timers
· Climate- address with a formal document
· Diversity in Part-time hiring, follow up 
· Part-time faculty development
· Expand membership to other units
· Hold lecturer forums
· Compensation for Non Comp lecturers (Is it non-negotiable?) 
· What happened to lecturer mentoring? Full and Part time. Who should do it?
Members Jeremy Davis (SIAS) and James Liner (SIAS) volunteered to co-chair LA in year 2017-18.
Questions for FA:
How is LA committee renewed? Request to start earlier so membership can be requested.
Determine max number of members (suggested max of 10)
Do members just volunteer as before or should there be a more formal process, encouraging all programs to participate?
